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________________  №  ____________ 
 

To the President of the European 

Federation of Green Roofs and Walls 

Mr. Dusty Gedge 

 

Dear Mr. Gedge! 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to present my compliments and emphasize that 

the city of Kyiv greatly appreciates the desire of the European Federation of Green Roofs 

and Walls to contribute to the greening of our city and sincerely hopes for our fruitful 

cooperation in the future. 

Kyiv is constantly looking for nature-based solutions and partners to implement 

them. Projects to restore our city using green technologies are significant to us because 

they indicate the desire and intention to make Kyiv a better and greener place even in 

such difficult conditions. In addition, such projects raise the spirits of Kyiv residents and 

visitors to our capital, which is selflessly resisting unprecedented russian aggression.  

With this letter, I am asking you to consider supporting the implementation of a 

project to vertically green the wall of one of the selected buildings in Kyiv (the list of 

locations for the wall will be provided separately). Given the difficult economic situation 

caused by the full-scale invasion of Ukraine by the russian federation, Kyiv does not 

currently have the resources to implement such a project on its own. Thus, we see it as a 

patronage project.  

For its part, the city undertakes to facilitate the implementation of this project as 

much as possible, taking care of all organizational aspects. In addition, we will be happy 

to provide strong media support, focusing the attention of Ukrainian and international 

audiences on the fact that the project was implemented with the assistance and at the 

expense of partners.  

The city of Kyiv has a sincere desire to make our future cooperation long-lasting 

and beneficial for both parties. 

 

Best regards, 

 
The Deputy Head  

of the Kyiv City State Administration                                    Petro PANTELEEV 
 

 Oleksandr Voznyy 366-64-10 


